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The most senior managers responsible for the City of
London’s housing estates will be holding a drop-in event
to talk with residents about our plans to improve fire safety
measures and 1o answer any questions you may have.

The Drop-in event will be on Monday 24 July at Golden
Lane Community Centre. Please come along and talk to us
any time between 6 and 8pm.
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Email them to: housingfiresafety@cityoflondon.gov.uk Q& ]
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For further information:

Please have a look at the City of London Fire Safety leailet DIRIGE
London Fire Bridgate website: www.london-fire.gov.uk/SafetyAtHome.asp CITY
Home Office website: www.gov.uk/government/collections/fire-safety- 0
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